Allen, Amber

From: Ulla Florholmen

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 2:11 PM
To: Allen, Amber

Subject: Approval

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Amber,

My boyfriend and | live on Travis Heights Blvd, across from Paige and Andy Hart's home at 1505 Travis Heights Blvd. They
are conscientious home owners and helpful neighbors. We've seen their plans to renovate their home and we like the
fact that the updates to the siding, roof and windows will retain the cottage feel of the house. They are expanding in the
basement so the house will still look and feel like a one-story house from the street.

We appreciate the fact that they are not going to tear the house down to build something modern and new.

We support this project and believe it will be a great update to our block!

Best regards,

Ulla Florholmen

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





